
 
 
Date: November 14, 2024 
 
To 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
REF: SCRIP CODE: 543435 
 
Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting held on Thursday, November 14,2024 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In Continuation to our letter dated November 07, 2024 we wish to inform you that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held today i.e., November 14, 2024 at 3.00 p.m. have approved the following: 
 

1. Unaudited standalone Financial Results Along with Limited Review Report for the half-year ended 
on September 30, 2024;  
 

Accordingly, in terms of Regulation 33 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulation ,2015, we enclose herewith:  
 
1. Unaudited standalone Financial Results along with Limited Review Report i.e. LRR for the half-year 
ended on September 30, 2024; and 

 
The Board Meeting held today commenced at 3.00 p.m. and concluded at 9.45 p.m. 
 
Kindly take note of the above information. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
FOR CLARA INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
 
 
 
Parry Kukreja 
Managing Director 
DIN: 06649401 
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